
 
 

September 19th, 2021 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

This week we would like to take the opportunity to welcome two new staff members to Holy 

Spirit CES: Ms. Panoff and Ms. Brady.  Ms. Panoff joins us as our ISA Teacher and Ms. Brady 

joins us an Educational Assistant.  They are looking forward to working with the students, 

parents, and staff of our school community. 

Please see the information below for more information regarding the upcoming week at Holy 

Spirit. 

CSC Information 

As a parent/guardian of a child at Holy Spirit, you are eligible to self-nominate or nominate 

another parent/guardian of a child at this school to be a voting member of the Catholic School 

Council.  Please see the email from earlier this week for the updated nomination form or click on 

the following link: CSC Nomination Form  

Curriculum Night 

Our Curriculum Night will take place on Thursday, September 23rd, 2021 from 6:30 pm – 7:30 

pm.  Please join me live for a prayer and brief introduction at 6:30 using the following 

livestream:  Principal's Introduction and Prayer 

We ask that parents use their child’s G-Suite account to access the Google Classrooms directly 

as teachers will be posting more information directly on their Google Classroom. 

Kiss and Ride Reminder 

When using the Kiss and Ride we kindly ask that students exit from the right-hand side of the 

vehicle directly onto the school sidewalk and walk independently to their designated yard.  This 

will help us to keep the flow of traffic moving safely and consistently.  Also, please do not block 

the middle of the driveway.  

If you would like to walk your child to their yard, we ask that you use a parking spot at the front 

of the school or park on the street (by-law permitting).   

Lastly, please do not use the staff parking lot to park and drop-off students as those spaces are 

reserved for staff. 

We thank you for your cooperation. 

Bus Seating Plan 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfuN_YRJYvPLDjIi6tx4arjQzkzoQ56a_B_HcpEXcgxB9flpQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfuN_YRJYvPLDjIi6tx4arjQzkzoQ56a_B_HcpEXcgxB9flpQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://stream.meet.google.com/stream/92f0a8b4-ae69-42e3-a531-449b99f6b561


A bus seating plan for each individual bus will be emailed to parents this week.  If your child 

receives a seat number and will not be riding the bus, we kindly ask that you email the school 

directly at hst@ycdsb.ca so that we may update our records. 

Visitors 

As outlined in our re-entry plan below, there are no visitors allowed in the school as per the 

policies set out by York Region Public Health.  For the safety of our students, we ask that there 

be no visitors in the school unless a pre-arranged appointment is made. 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 
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